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PQ 25450/22 * To ask the Minister for Health the timeline for the replacement of the CT scanner 

at Mayo University Hospital under the Equipment Replacement Programme 2022; and if he will 

make a statement on the matter. -Alan Dillon 

 

Dear Deputy Dillon, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The funding for the replacement of the Mayo CT Scanner has been provided in the Equipment 

Replacement Programme 2022.  

 

Works to complete the design and prepare tender documentation is underway.  It is anticipated that the 

award of tender to facilitate the commencement of construction will occur later this year with the 

installation of the replacement CT occurring in Quarter 2, 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  

Capital & Estates 


